
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Thursday, January 26, 2023 10:13 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 3:54 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Keri Stewart <keristewl@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 7:49 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate increases 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/26/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00567-2023 

I am concerned about the proposed rate increase. Power is a necessity in Florida and should not be priced out of the 
regular citizen's reach. Small rate increases are an understandable cost of business but 20% is excessive! Remember the 
"public" in PUBLIC utilities! 

Keri Stewart 
Sanford, FL 

Sent from my iPhone 
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